
To: Chief James Banta 
Date: 7 /16/24 
Ref: Donation request 

Chief Banta, 

Williston Fire Department 
5 S. W J5

' Avenue-Williston, Florida 32696-0160 
(352) 528-5003 

The City Of Williston is seeking your support/assistance with a Marion county surplused 
vehicle. Currently we are unable to access any buildings above two stories and in the event of a 
large commercial fire have no elevated hose streams. 

We are asking for a ladder truck to be donated if possible. The truck we are requesting is the 
1998 E-One 110 Ft ladder truck. MCFR property# 32169 

Any Help would be greatly appreciated 

~~ ~~) 
Chief Williston Fire/Rescue 
5 SW 1 Ave. 
Williston Fl 32696 
Phone; 352-528-5003 
Fax; 352-528-9520 
Email: Stegalll@willistonfire.org 

"Gateway Lo the Nature Coast" 


